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January 25, 2023 
 

To:  Members and Friends of North Bay Lutheran Community Church 
 

Here is what is happening at NBLCC January 25th thru January 31st: 
 

❖ SATURDAY, JANUARY 28TH @ 8:00 AM 
Men’s Bible Study 
[NBLCC Fellowship Hall] 

 
❖ SUNDAY, JANUARY 29TH  @ 10:00 AM 

FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 
   North Bay Lutheran Community Church 
 

❖ TUESDAY, JANUARY 31ST @ 12:45 PM 
Neighborhood Bible Study 
[NBLCC Fellowship Hall] 
1see more information 

 

Coming soon…. 
• Women’s Ministry gathering – Friday, February 3rd  at 10:00 am in the NBL Fellowship Hall. 

Please join us as we “Bless your Hearts” and start planning for the upcoming year of Women’s 
Ministries. There will be a special Valentine’s activity and we will brainstorm program ideas 
that we’d like to see in the upcoming year.  We are looking forward to having you join us.  “I 
will bless you…..so that you will be a blessing” (Genesis 12:2).  Questions and reservations 
please contact Cathy Moen 360-275-6757 or cathy-mm@wavecable.com. 
 

February Birthdays: 

Arlene Burton     Leslie Jingles Jerry Joaquin      Robert Johnson 
Betty Krueger      Vi Nall  Ritchie Pederson     Mick Roswold  
Kristian Schonberg     Susan Smith Mikah Stormo     Susan Swanson 
Luann Winter 

 

February Anniversaries: 
Duane & Shari Stormo 

(Please let the office know if we missed your special day so we can update our records) 
 
More info… 
 

• 1Neighborhood Bible Study – For more information, please contact Sue Nichols at 
360-277-3414.  
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• Fellowship time – Fellowship food after church during the month of January is from recipes 

chosen from our new cookbook! The selections this coming Sunday will be from the Cookies 
and Bars section of the cookbook. Please join us downstairs after church. THANK YOU to 
everyone who provided their delicious salads and appetizers for last Sunday's fellowship.  
 

• Cookbook update - North Bay Lutheran Community Church's own cookbook will continue 
to be sold after church services until January 29th for $15.  After this date, the cookbook can 
either be purchased at the Women's Ministries meetings or by contacting the church 
office.  Thanks for supporting this project! 
 

• Office hours for the week of January 30th are 9:00 am to 1:00 pm – Monday thru Friday. 
 

• Pastor Gary will be in the office on Tuesday, Jan 31st & Wednesday, February 1st from 
9:30 am to 12:00 pm. 
 

• Please call the church line with your prayer requests or if you seek pastoral care  
360-275-3390 or email at office@northbaylutheran.org. 
 
 

Joyfully in Christ, 
NBLCC Office Administrator 


